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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 11:12 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: Attn. Sue (466 Portland Avenue)

Here is the e-mail records of contact with Highland Services requesting proof of second cart delivery. 
 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 
 

From: dgriffon@aol.com <dgriffon@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 10:37 AM 
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Fwd: Attn. Sue 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Clare....Here is an email trying to resolve payment issues 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Highland Sanitation <info@highlandsanitation.com> 
To: 'Katherine' <dgriffon@aol.com> 
Sent: Mon, Aug 19, 2019 5:44 pm 
Subject: RE: Attn. Sue 

Hi Katherine, 
 
I'm sorry, the photo of the can was taken the day that we delivered it. I am 
just trying to get confirmation from my driver that no other trash was 
hauled above and beyond your can that you do have. 
 
I am working on this. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susan Stewart 
Highland Sanitation & Recycling Inc. 
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-----Original Message----- 
From: Katherine [mailto:dgriffon@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 9:41 AM 
To: info@highlandsanitation.com 
Subject: Attn. Sue 
 
Hi, Sue, 
 
I am working with you to resolve a billing issue.  
 
You were going to send a photo of my trash cans showing how many there were 
at the time of the photograph. 
 
It has been several weeks and I still have not received this image. I did 
leave a phone message last week. Send it to  davidhgriffith@gmail.com 
please. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Katherine Griffith 
 
Sent from my iPad 


